

School-Newsletter October 2022

Welcome back after the half-term to our Pupils, Parents and Staff!

A thank you from St James Church for all the Harvest donations.

Film Festival

All years are off to the cinema this month as part of the film festival.

Each year group will see a different film.

Years 1 & 2 –Minions: The Rise of Gru

Year 3 – Sing 2

Year 4 – The Bad Guys

Year 5 – The Railway Children Return

Year 6 – Where is Anne Frank?

Zebras – Sonic The Hedgehog 2 (Autism Friendly)





At the school office we have poppies available with a small donation until Friday.



Winners!!



We are super proud of our Hockey Team who came 1st out of 8 schoolsl in a tournament last week. Well Done.

Trips

Reception have recently visited a local church.

Year 1 have visited a care home and also enjoyed a walk around Clifton Country Park.

